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Invitation to Participate in Water Week 
DATE: 16 - 19 March 2020 | GRADES: 4 - 10 | VENUE: Sci-Bono Discovery Centre

Sci-Bono Discovery Centre warmly invites your organization to participate in Water Week taking place from  
16 March – 19 March 2020. Raising awareness for water issues is a way to build a common understanding of water 
issues and to create shared values on how water should be used and managed. It will always be an initiative of the 
Sci-Bono Discovery Centre on MSTE (Mathematics, Science, Technology and Engineering) which aims to educate our 
learners about water at an early age and to encourage them to develop an interest in studying mathematics and science 
subjects.

Theme: Water is Life

Objective:

•	 To raise awareness and increase public understanding of science.
•	 To highlight and excite learners, teachers & the general public about the importance of Mathematics, Science, 

Technology  and Engineering in our daily lives.
•	 To showcase career opportunities in Mathematics, Science, Engineering and Technology.
•	 To showcase the many new frontiers of science today that are worth celebrating and which will enable us to build 

our future.

Target: 1 680 learners | Grade 4 – 10 | Monday to Thursday from 09:30 to 12:30

If you would like to showcase your organization at Water Week through interactive workshops, engaging presentations 
and extraordinary exhibitions please complete the attached forms and email them to the following: 

Xolane Nameka xolane.nameka@sci-bono.co.za before 12 March 2020 or contact us for more information on 
011 639 8427/90.


